File No. 1-752/2007-TW

This is regarding withdrawal of permission to convert the land
purchased by M/S Barefoot in Collinpur for commercial use. In this
context we had requested the following Head of Departments/
Offices viz. PCCF, IGP, Secretary (Law), DC, South Andaman,
Special Secretary (Tourism) and ES, AAJVS to send their
comments on the above issues vide this office letter dated 16.7.2007
and reminder dated 24.8.2007 at page 9/c. The Comments of the
following departments viz. PCCF and Dy. Director (Tourism) have
been received and the same are placed in the file, while the
comments of the other Heads of Departments/Offices are yet to be
received. If approved, we may again remind the defaulting
Departments to send their comments immediately so that the same
could be submitted to C.S.

Further it may be mentioned that the Assistant Secretary
((Law), A&N Administration vide his letter dated Nil at page 10/c
has requested us to furnish the Notification under P.A.T Regulation
to the effect for examination/vetting and furnishing of comments. If
approved, we may send a copy of PAT Regulation to A.S (Law).

Accordingly, a draft reminder and a draft letter is put up for
perusal and approval please.

Submitted please.
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